
    
 

MASS INTENTIONS 

(FROM SATURDAY 3RD JUNE TO FRIDAY 9TH JUNE 2023) 

Saturday 7pm Kathleen Kelly 
Patsy O’Sullivan 

Michael McLoughlin 

Anniversary 
Anniversary 
Anniversary 

Sunday 10:30am Mildred Cahill 
Michael Farrelly 

John Killeen 

7th Anniversary 
Anniversary 

Birthday Remembrance 
Sunday 12.30pm Maureen Clarke 

Isabel Cristina Gomez Duque 
2nd Anniversary 

Special Intention 
Monday 10am BANK HOLIDAY  

Tuesday 9.15am Available for Intention  

Wednesday 9.15am Julia Kelly 

Deceased members of the 

Kelly family 

Anniversary 

Thursday 9.15am Available for Intention  

Friday 9.15am Available for Intention   

CHAPEL OF BLESSED MARGARET BALL 

Sunday 10am Michael Boylan 1st Anniversary 

Wednesday 10am  Available for Intention  

If you would like your Mass intentions to be included in the parish newsletter, please submit 

them to the Parish Office on or before the Tuesday preceding the requested date of the Mass. 

 

 

 

 

CHURCH OF THE HOLY 

CHILD 

MASSES 

Monday to Friday: 9:15am 
Saturday: 7:00pm 
Bank Holidays: 10:00am 
Sunday at 10:30am & 12:30 pm 
 

All Masses are broadcast daily by 
webcam 

CONFESSIONS 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is 

celebrated after the 7pm Saturday 

Mass or on request.  

CHURCH OPENING TIMES 

Mon to Fri: 08:45am - 12:00pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm until after Mass 
Sunday: 10:00am until after 
12:30pm Mass 

BAPTISM 

The Sacrament of Baptism is 
normally celebrated on the second 
and fourth Saturdays of each month 
at 12:00pm. Please contact the 
Parish Office at least one month in 
advance of the date you require.  
 

CHAPEL OF BLESSED 

MARGARET BALL 

MASSES 

Wednesday: 10:00am 
Sunday: 10:00am 

BAPTISM 

The Sacrament of Baptism is 
normally celebrated on the first and 
third Saturdays of each month at 
12:00pm. Please contact the Parish 
Office at least one month in 
advance of the date you require.  

 

 

  

  

  CONTACT INFORMATION 

Parish Priests: Fr Paul Kenny 

 Fr Tom Kearney 

Fr John Jones 

Email: whitehall@dublindiocese.ie 

Parish Office Tel: 01 8375274 Mon – Fri 9am to 1pm 

Parish Website: http://www.whitehall.dublindiocese.ie 

 

OPEN DAY / FAMILY FUN DAY 

As we celebrate the 80th year of Holy Child Boys' National 
School, we plan to mark the occasion with an Open Day / 
Family Fun Day on Saturday 10th of June form 1pm to 
4pm. Past and present pupils, parents, staff, and board 
members are all most welcome. We would love to see you 
on the day!  

PARISH CENTRE MANAGER 

Tina will be retiring shortly as Manager of the Parish Centre. 
We are now seeking to employ a new Manager for the 
Centre. Please contact the Parish Office for further details. 

DUBLIN LOURDES INVALID FUND 

The diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes  
is from September 7 - 12 next. This  
year sick pilgrims return again and your  
generosity over all the years has enabled  
many sick pilgrims to travel who might not  
otherwise be able to do so. The Associate  
Membership is available in the Shop for your donations. The 
Parish will also be organising a group to travel as usual. 
Forms and details available from the parish office.  

MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST 

ROSTER for June available in the Reception Area. 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 

The monthly collection for our local Conference of St. 
Vincent de Paul takes place next weekend 10th & 11th June. 
If you or your family need assistance, our Parish Conference 
of the Society of St Vincent de Paul is here to help.  

Contact the East Region helpline: 01-8550022 

SUMMER DUES 

This month the Summer Dues collection for the support of 
priests will take place again, beginning on the weekend of 
10th/11th June. 
 

 

If you would like to submit something for inclusion in the newsletter, please contact the Parish Office. 

RCN: 20016166 
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RECENTLY DECEASED 

We remember in prayer our friends and loved ones 

who have recently died in the peace of Christ: 

 

Paddy Magee 

 

May he rest in peace and rise in glory 
 

  

THOUGHT FOR  

THE WEEK 
The feast of the Most Holy 

Trinity renews our mission of 
living in communion with God 
and all people on the model of 

the divine communion. 

Pope Francis 

 

 

 

HEART SPEAKS TO HEART CONCERT 

The Newman Vocare Ensemble’s summer  
concert Heart Speaks to Heart will be on June 17 at 7pm 
in Newman University Church, Dublin.  
To celebrate the end of a year of liturgies and music, our 
choir is having a summer concert with all our favourite 
songs from the year. This concert is free but there will be 
a collection taken for Pieta House. 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT 

The Irish Hospice Foundation provides a free 
Bereavement Support Line. This National Freephone 
Service is available from 10am to 1pm, Monday to Friday, 
by calling 1800 807077.  

Visit www.hospicefoundation.ie for more information. 

AWARE – SUPPORT & SELF CARE GROUPS 
If you or those with whom you work wish to connect with 
people in relation to your mental wellbeing, consider 
using Aware’s phone-in and Zoom support and self-care 
groups, support line or support mail. For more 
information, visit www.aware.ie. 

PARISH LOTTO 

Lotto results for the 

30th May 2023. 

New envelopes  

are available at the  

Church doors and  

must be returned  

before 9.30am on  

Tuesday mornings to  

be included in that  

week’s draw. Thanks  

for your generous  

support of the Parish. 

 

 

“For God so loved the world that He gave His one and only Son, 

that everyone who believes in Him shall not perish but have 

eternal life.”     

(John 3:16) 
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